
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: February 9,2000 
TO: 
FROM: Kelly, Biegalski, Division of Telecommunications ‘ L f i  
RE: Confidential filings 

Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

The following confidential filings are no longer needed by staff and may be returned to 
the appropriate party: 

01635-98,02077-98,02836-98,03047-98,03298-98,04040-98,05247-98,06157-98,07461-98, 
08834-98,09832-98, 11 196-98,12553-98, 13748-98,00305-99,01580-99,03214-99,03796-99, 
04678-99,05940-99,07041-99,08250-99,09591-99,11127-99,12384-99,13820-99,15020-99. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Kelly Biegalski, Division of Telecommunications cc: 


